
 
 

 

Missouri Adult Abuse and Neglect Hotline 

 

The Department of Health and Senior Services (DHSS) is revising the hours of operation for 
the Missouri Adult Abuse and Neglect Hotline to 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m., 365 days a year, 
effective September 1, 2021. The Hotline’s former hours of operation were 7:00 a.m. to 
midnight, 365 days a year. This change will allow the Department to better serve those who 
need to report concerns of abuse, neglect, and exploitation of vulnerable individuals 60 and 
older and people with disabilities between 18 and 59.    
 

If you have any questions regarding the change in the hours of operation for the Adult 
Abuse and Neglect Hotline, please reach out to the Department at 573/526-3625 or 
DSDSOfficeofConstituentServices@health.mo.gov.   
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